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I received a note from Janet on the need for a memorandum to close this case administratively. My note 
indicated that the case was to be closed per John Robinson's direction. In order to expedite this closure, I 
have included the text of a memo I had written May 25, 2001, which was enclosed with my original 
request: 

Dave Smith of Superior, Water, Light and Power called Hosch. Smith stated that he thought the 
spill occurred at Barkers Island. Smith stated that the records he had that the spill occurred in 
June of 1989, matched the Department's records of June 5, 1989. Smith stated that while digging 
they hit a fiberglass fuel line from a storage tank at the marina. Smith stated that the line was not 
under pressure so a minimal amount of fuel was lost. Smith stated that Warden Joe Davidow ski 
gave permission for the spill to evaporate overnight. According to Smith, Davidow ski and him 
came back the next day and checked the spill, and that Davidowski stated that clean up was 
adequate. Smith asked if Hosch needed any additional information. Hosch stated that would be 
fine for now. 

Hosch stated that there was another case that he would need a contact name for. Hosch 
explained that there was contamination at the former MGP site in Superior. Smith indicated that 
Hosch should contact Roger Ingall at 395-6230. 

As most of us are aware, under normal procedures and manual code this case should have never been 
opened as it was apparently closed by the Warden. That is all of the information available to me 
regarding the case. I hope this memorandum is sufficient to meet the needs of all concerned. 

cc: John Robinson- Rhinelander 
Janet Kazda - Rhinelander 
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